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       Welcome to the 2022-23 Academic Year!     

Upcoming Events
Universal Studios Sign-Ups in Student Union
from March 6th to March 24th for students
and from March 20th to March 24th for
guests if seats are available.
Meet the Candidates Event on Wednesday,
March 8th at 2 p.m. in Rollie Carrillo Quad 
Rather be Reading Event on Thursday, March
9th in Library from 2:30 p.m. to 4 p.m.  
Student Health and Wellness Fair Co-
Sponsorship on Wednesday, March 15th in Rollie
Carrillo Quad from 12:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.
LGBTQIA+ Health Awareness Celebration in
Student Union on Tuesday, March 21st from 12
p.m. to 3 p.m. 
Culture Kahoot Trivia on Thursday, March 23rd
in Student Union from 2:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Wednesdays from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at
the Nogales Conference Room.

Voting for 2023-2024 Associated Students
from Monday, March 13th to Thursday, March
16th via Big Pulse. Link to vote will be sent via
email. Results will be posted on Friday, March
17th.  

Reminders 
Anyssa Pazos Rodriguez

Major: Multiple Subject Credentials
Graduates: 2024
SDSU-IV has given me a very pleasant
experience in my academic journey. Now that
I am in the Credential Program, the campus
has become my second home where I know I
can safely work until late hours on my
projects and lesson planning, as well as having
a quiet place to study. I have been
encouraged by my friends in A.S. to
participate in the school activities and I am
glad I’ve had the opportunity to meet new
people and be more involved with our school.

I hope you’re having a great spring semester and have had the
opportunity to connect during the various A.S. events this year. I want to
remind you to get involved on campus and connect with one another
outside of the classroom whenever you have an opportunity. I am here to
support you if you need help with anything. We’ve been able to expand
our services for students including the Counseling Services, ECRT, The
Cross-Cultural Center, and the Food Pantry over the past two years and
I encourage you to take advantage of these services. Lastly, I want to
remind you that March is Advising Month and the time to connect with
your advisor regarding summer/fall classes, check in about your progress
or just to say hello. Take care and continue to soar!

- Dr. Henry Villegas, Dean of Students 

Official A. S. Meetings



Contact Us 

Spring 2023 Office Hours

Special Thanks To
Victoria Lara, Associated Students Senator
Anyssa Pazos Rodriguez, SDSU IV Student  
Dr. Henry Villegas, Dean of Students
Melyssa Gonzalez, Associated Students Coordinator

E-mail: asiv@sdsu.edu
Instagram: as_sdsu_iv
Facebook: Associated Students SDSU-Imperial Valley 
Website: https://ivcampus.sdsu.edu/as
Visit us inside the Student Union Building 

Located in the A.S. Office
inside the Student Union
Building
Check our website and
Instagram stories for
changes
Come eat your lunch, hang
out and play some foosball
or Nintendo Switch 
Printing services are only
available during these
hours




